
 
 
CAA consultation to modify Condition 1 of HAL's Licence regarding inflation adjustment to 
development capital expenditure 
 
 
Dear Abigail 
  
The Heathrow airline community recognises the desire of the CAA to correct the  inflation 
adjustment error to the development capital expenditure and the airlines have no further 
comments.  
  
Best Regards 
  
Gerry O Connell 
Sec LACC 
Room 2040 
D’Albiac House 
Heathrow Airport 
 
9 March 2015 


